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April 23, 2020 
 
Robert L. Gallaghar, Health Physicist 
U.S. NRC, Region I 
2100 Renaissance Blvd. 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 
(610) 337-5182 office 
(610) 337-5269 fax 
 
RE: License Number 06-30624-01 
 
Dear Mr. Gallaghar,  
 
Please accept this letter as additional documentation to support the amendment submitted on Apr. 2nd, 
2020 for the above referenced radioactive materials license.  
 
As requested via email on Apr. 23rd, 2020, I am writing to confirm that I am aware of the amendment 
submitted on Apr. 2nd, 2020 and that I am in agreement with the details contained within the 
amendment. Additionally, Dr. Indukala Doddamane, our Radiation Safety Officer and Authorized User, 
has the authority to sign the letter we have submitted in support of this amendment. 
 
Finally, we will ensure that future amendments to our radioactive materials license are submitted with a 
cover letter signed by senior management. 
 
Please contact me should you have any questions or concerns and kindly include Jessica Trachten (email: 
jtrachten@invicro.com) and Indukala Doddamane (email: idoddamane@invicro.com) on all 
correspondence. Thank you for your assistance regarding this request. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Denise Ferraiolo  
Senior Vice President, Clinical Operations 
Email: dferraiolo@invicro.com 
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